
VILLAGE OF HUDSON FALLS 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

TRANSITIONING PARIS PARK TO A MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT 
 

 
The Village of Hudson Falls has scheduled a Public Hearing at Village Hall, 220 Main 

Street, Hudson Falls, NY for the purpose of discussing the transitioning of Paris Park to a 
Municipal Parking Lot. The public hearing will be held on July 13, 2015 at 4:00 p.m.  
 

The Village has made an application to the NYS Department of Environmental 
Conservation to alienate the parcel known as Paris Park.  The Village has a substantial 
need for public parking due to the expansion of business in the immediate vicinity.  The 
2004 Comprehensive Plan confirmed the need for additional parking. 
 

The purpose of the hearings is to provide citizens and neighbors with an opportunity to 
comment on the transitioning of the park to municipal parking.  The public is urged to 
attend. 
 
 If you require special assistance to attend due to a disability, please contact the Village 
at 747-5426 and arrangements will be made to accommodate your needs.  
 
 
Dated:  July 2, 2015   Ellen M. Brayman, Clerk/Treasurer 
      Village of Hudson Falls 
 


